
North East Development Session – Arrangements noted. 
 
3 There was heard an update by the Head of Policy and Corporate Governance 
advising of a proposed in person development session for the Partnership. 
 
After consideration the Partnership agreed that an in person development session 
would take place on Friday, 3rd October and A Martin, Community Support Officer, 
would circulate further details in due course. 
 
 


